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I am strongly opposed to HB 3075 and the further dividing of citizens in the State of 

Oregon based upon emotions and social feelings we all know this bill is a political 

move based on made up lies and not true facts. I would also urge you all to 

reconsider your true motives behind this bill. The Converting of a Right into a 

privilege or a license is actually unconstitutional (Murdock v. Pennsylvania 319 US 

105). "if a 

state converts a right (liberty) into a privilege, the citizen can ignore the license and 

fee and engage in the right (liberty) with impunity. (Shuttlesworth vs City of 

Birmingham Alabama, 373 US 262) 

 Thank you. 

 


